              Chateaugay -Brainardsville Fire District
         Public Hearing on Withdrawal of Capital Funds
                            October 19, 2021

The Special Meeting of the Chateaugay-Brainardsville Fire District was called to order at 6:45pm on October 19, 2021 by Fire District Chairperson, Jo Ellen Saumier. In attendance were Commissioners, John Martin and Shawn Hamelin, as well as CFD’s Ron Chase, Jason Martin and Jerry Ryan. Secretary-Treasurer, Jill Cook also attended.
Chairperson Saumier began the CBFD 2022 Public Hearing on Withdrawal of Capital Funds with a brief explanation on the need to repair/replacement of the Chateaugay Fire Station’s roof. 
The Public Comment of the meeting began.
Jerry Ryan questioned if the rafters would be also replaced. Chairperson Saumier explained AEDA and the Insurance Company’s engineers and architects agreed it was not necessary.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On a motion from J.Martin, 2nd by S.Hamelin the meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm.



